
From: Lashanda Anderson
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: COA appeal 2863 N Grant Blvd
Date: Tuesday, September 07, 2021 8:32:11 AM

Not needed anymore.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 7, 2021, at 8:10 AM, Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Please indicate if the appeal should continue to be held from scheduling, not needed
anymore, or if it should be scheduled anytime soon.
 
Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
 

From: Lashanda Anderson [mailto:lalique1972@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 12:23 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: COA appeal 2863 N Grant Blvd
 
In regards to the windows. I was given a 6 month extension. Lance is inserting the
details to the windows & I am also contracted with Ben LLC to install.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 3, 2021, at 11:04 AM, Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Hello to all,
 
Am following up on below.  Is this appeal no longer being pursued?  If still
being pursued, what is the intent on rescheduling this item for a
resolution by the ZND committee?  Next ZND meeting is 9/14/21.  It’s
almost been a year.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
Council Records Section
City Clerks Office
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone: 414-286-2232
Fax: 414-286-3456
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